
ROCHESTER, NH   

POLICE COMMISSION 

 

July 25, 2022 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Rochester Police Commission posts notice that the regularly 

scheduled meeting for August 3, 2022 has been CANCELLED due to 

lack of a quorum.  

 

If the meeting is rescheduled it will be posted. 

  

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Police Commission will be 

Wednesday, September 7, 2022. 

 

 

For the Commission 
 
Gary M. Boudreau 
 

Gary M. Boudreau 

Chief of Police 

 

 

 

 

 
 


